
From: Richard Calver <richard.calver@natroad.com.au>  
Sent: Monday, 22 November 2021 2:20 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>; Katie Sweatman 
<katie.sweatman@kingstonreid.com>; lissa.zass@dpc.vic.gov.au; legal@twu.com.au; Davis Clayton 
<davisrclayton@gmail.com>; t.barratt@ecu.edu.au; Vasuki Paul <Vasuki.Paul@aigroup.com.au>; 
Julian Arndt <Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au>; lorraine.biviano@twu.com.au; Paul Ryan 
<paulryan@bigpond.net.au>; sharon.desilva@dpc.vic.gov.au 
Subject: RE: AM2021/72 - Proposed On Demand Delivery Services Award  
 
Dear Associate 
 
We have had discussions with a senior representative of the Australian Industry Group (AiG).  From 
that discussion, we believe that AiG’s position in relation to the matters in contention about Award 
coverage accord with our position. We therefore indicate that we will not file a submission and that 
we will not appear at the mention on 1 December 2021 or at the substantive hearing on 6 December 
2021. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Richard Calver 
Adviser, Compliance and Workplace Relations 
T: (02) 6295 3000 
F: (02) 6295 3500 
A: PO Box 3656, Manuka ACT 2603 
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